COUNSELOR'S CORNER

Mrs. Johnson, Counselor- Simpson Elementary
Volume 3

Note From the Counselor-

The months of November and December were filled with seasonal activities, reflection, and giving.

Leaves of Gratitude- Simpson students had the opportunity to share the things they were most grateful for by having their leaf of gratitude placed on a tree displayed in the front foyer of the school. Families were able to view the tree at our Fall Festival. A huge thank you to our awesome PTO for "planting" our tree and for hosting an awesome Fall Festival.

Stuff the Bus-



Simpson students collaborated with the WHS student council for a Christmas donation

drive. Students collected an abundance of new coats, hats, gloves, blankets, toys, and canned food. Donations were in turn donated to community agencies that assist local families in need.

ReinDEAR Day-

We were excited to have our Simpson Strong Squad read Holiday stories to each class!



Social Emotional Learning Topics for January & February

<u>Simpson Strengths</u> Creativity Vitality

Guidance Lessons

- Communication Skills
- Motivation to Succeed
- Healthy Relationships

House Huddle Days

- January 28 (In Class)
- February 17 (whole group)



